From: Ludlow, Angela
Sent: 18 April 2013 08:28
To: Jones, Maggie

Cc: Macey, Julie
Subject: telephone call

Hi Maggie

| received a telephone call from Steve Wright, Highways Agency regarding the festival being
held at Westbury. He said someone had phoned him to see if he was happy with the
arrangements. He said he was content with the traffic management plan providing they
adopt the one way system specified by Wiltshire Police and also to use additional signing as
requested by him. He said he was now on annual leave but Jo Reagan at Adkins Skanska
was aware of all this and could be contacted but did not give me the phone number.

He couldn’t remember who phoned him so I'm hoping it might have been you Maggie or you
might know who it is.

Regards
Angela

Angela Ludlow

Public Protection Officer (Technical Support)
Public Protection Service

Wiltshire Council

County Hall

Bythesea Road

Trowbridge

Wiltshire

BA14 8JN

Tel: 01225 713547

Fax: 01225 713254

Email: angela.ludlow@wiltshire.gov.uk
Website: www.wiltshire.gov.uk




